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United Health Centers Expands Services with New Health Center in Southeast 
Fresno 

Fresno, CA — October 18, 2024 — United Health Centers (UHC) is proud to announce the 
opening of its newest health center in Southeast Fresno. Located at 5539 E. Kings Canyon Rd, 
Fresno, CA 93727, the 3,005 square-foot facility will offer comprehensive medical services, 
featuring six modern exam rooms and an on-site laboratory to meet the growing healthcare needs 
of the community. 

This remodeled center was formerly the Bautista Medical Group and has now become part of 
United Health Centers. Patients can feel confident that the same trusted providers from the 
Bautista Medical Group will continue to offer care at this new location under UHC. This 
transition guarantees continuity of care while also enhancing services to better meet the needs of 
the Fresno community. 

Building on the success of UHC’s Minnewawa health center, the Kings Canyon location will 
extend vital services to even more Fresno residents. As an essential hub for accessible, high-
quality healthcare, the health center ensures that local families and individuals receive the care 
they need, close to home. United Health Centers remains dedicated to providing healthcare that 
transforms lives and strengthens communities, and this expansion in Southeast Fresno further 
underscores our commitment to improving healthcare access for underserved populations across 
the region. 

Services and Hours of Operation 
The Kings Canyon health center is scheduled to open on October 21st, with operating hours 
from Monday to Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. and 1:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. New patients are 
now being accepted and encouraged to schedule an appointment by calling 1-800-492-4227, 
texting 559-424-5863, or visiting our website at www.unitedhealthcenters.org.



Media Contact 
For press inquiries, interviews, or to schedule a visit, please contact Kelly Garzon, Director of 
Communications, at (559) 916-4888. 

# # # 

About United Health Centers: 
United Health Centers is a nonprofit healthcare organization dedicated to providing accessible, 
quality healthcare services to underserved communities. UHC operates multiple health centers 
throughout California, offering comprehensive care, including medical, dental, and behavioral 
health services. 


